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Notice of Action by E-mail Between Meetings for 

Rules Committee 

 
The Chair of the Rules Committee having concluded that prompt action is needed, public notice 
is hereby given that the Rules Committee proposes to act by email between meetings at 8:00 a.m. 
on Friday, August 11, 2023, in accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(1)(B). A 
copy of the proposed action is available on the advisory body web page on the California Courts 
website listed above. 
 
Proposed Action 
Review a recommendation from the Civil and Small Claims Advisory Committee and the Family 
and Juvenile Law Advisory Committee to circulate for comment a proposal for the adoption of 
two new forms, Request for Sheriff to Serve Court Papers (form SER-001) and an attachment to 
that form, Special Instructions to Serve Court Papers (form SER-001A). The proposed forms 
comply with the statutory mandate in Assembly Bill 2791 that the Judicial Council adopt a form 
or forms for civil litigants to request that a sheriff’s office service their court papers. 
 
Written Comment 
In accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(2), written comments pertaining to the 
proposed action may be submitted before the Rules Committee acts on the proposal.  For this 
specific meeting, comments should be e-mailed to rulesmeetings@jud.ca.gov. Only written 
comments received by August 10 at 5:00 p.m. will be provided to advisory body members. 
 
Posted on: August 10, 2023 
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